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7/16/2012
CONVERSATION RECORD
Teleconference Participants:
NRC

Jorge Solis, Thermal Technical Reviewer
Steve Ruffin, Project Manager

Transnuclear

George Jackson — Project Manager

Jibu Abraham — Assistant Project Engineer
Peter Shih — Design Engineering Director
Kamran Tavassoli — Thermal Analysis Manager
Venkata Venigalla — Thermal Analyst

Don Shaw — Licensing Manager

Glenn Mathues — Licensing Engineer

Southern California Edison

Kristi DeBoi — SCE Dry Fuel Storage Project Manager
Dennis Evans — Licensing Engineer

Subject: Discussion/Clarification of Thermal RAls dated June 29, 2012
Reference: CoC-1029, Amendment No. 3

On Tuesday, July 16, 2012, NRC staff held a conference call with TN and SCE. The purpose of
the call was to provide the applicant an opportunity to understand the Requests for Additional
Information (RAls) related to the thermal review and to maximize the chances that the RAI
responses will aliow for completion of the safety evaluation report and minimize the need for
additional RAls. During the teleconference TN requested clarification and NRC staff responded
to questions on the following RAls: 4-5, 4-6, 4-7, 4-14 and 9-1.

The current project schedule calls for TN to provide written responses to the RAIs by September
7,2012.



